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Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing in response to psc recommendation for water to my vacant lot. Please be advised | NEVER told anyone
I was going to use a (SUCKER PUMP, OR BOOSTER PUMP) on my lot [ never ever said that, this language was
added by others not versed in plumbing. I have always asked for a one-inch meter yoke and tap. The reason is very
simple in the profession; a larger diameter pipe and tap reduce line loss due to friction. That is the only reason
period! A SUCKER PUMP OR BOOSTER WOULD REQUIRE ELECTRIC. I have no electric nor am I planning
to put in a service to my lot or adjacent farmland. I simply want water to water plants now in, I also countted at least
four vacant lots with a farmer’s hydrant in use. If water would be granted to my lot T will agree to 1H utilities request
to NOT permanently at any time take water to my adjacent farmland. IF in the future ih utilities’ expands it tariff
area I could reserve the right to ask for water IF I ever chose to. THANK YOU

Sip ? ,
(
Panl Schaefer




